



Richard Sav 923 Merrit Circle West Chester, PA 19380

May 14, 2008

Dear Richard:

The Graduate Division of Albright College sincerely thanks you for your participation in our presentation to the Trustees Academic Affairs Sub-committee on May 9th. Your remarks were articulate and appropriate and certainly reflected well on the work of the Graduate Education Program. The listeners obviously enjoyed what you had to say.

Your classwork has been outstanding, Richard: you really are one of the best social studies teacher candidates we have ever seen. Those skills and your extensive business background helped you to speak well for us. You made us proud.

Again, thank you for your time and your effort and your support. Best wishes for happiness and success in your teaching career.

Sincerely,

Sarel P. Fuchs, Ph.D.

Dean of Graduate Studies

P.S. It was a pleasure to meet Richard Jr.